
 
 

Chaplain Report March 2025 
March is Community Service 

 

 
 

March Madness Prayer Book Time, I hope by now you have started your prayer books, and they are 
more than half way completed.   If you haven’t started your prayer book yet and having trouble 
getting started this bulletin will help you jump start your creative side.  
 
The fall conference packet to the Chaplains is attached to the Chaplain Bulletin located on our 
website https://www.aladeptaz.org/5.--monthly-bulletins---program-information.html .  Find 
Chaplain Lynda you have National Chaplain Resources and November 2023 and Fall Conference 
2023. Everything you need in one Click.   
 
 

• Get your juniors involved in helping you put a prayer scrapbook together.   
• Working with our youth, middle age, and Senior’s we can all learn from each other.    
• Did you know you can also use the same prayers you use for your Units can also be sent to 

yours truly me for your Department President Stacey Mayberry Prayer books.  
 

Provide ideas for “Universal” prayers such as:  
• Help my friend who is: struggling in her family life, recently lost a loved one 
• Forgive me for doubting you, hurting another 
• Be with me when I doubt my abilities, when others hurt me.  
• Help me to be more patient person, achieve my goals, put my faith in you  
• The prayer will become part of their Unit President’s prayer book, and potentially include in 

the District or Department President’s Prayer Book. As them to print as neatly and legibly 
as possible, sign and date the prayer, adding any position they may hold in the Auxiliary.  

 
 
Chaplains: Check out the prayer books rules at www.aladeptaz.org website:  
https://www.aladeptaz.org/5.--monthly-bulletins---program-information.html 
 

If you know of someone who could benefit from a card or phone call, please let me know: 
Stephanie McMullen, stephaniemcmullenala62az@gmail.com, (623) 910-4716 

 


